
FW: MUL 2010 (Honors version)

Miguel Vazquez <mvazquez@fau.edu>
Wed 11/30/2022 11:46 AM

To:Nicholas Baima <nbaima@fau.edu>;Rachel Corr <rcorr@fau.edu>;Julie Earles <jearles@fau.edu>

Please see below the note from the Department of Music chair, that they are fine with us teaching MUL 2010.
 
-- 
Miguel Ángel Vázquez
Associate Professor of Spanish Language and Literature
Chair of Humanities and Social Sciences
Harriet L. Wilkes Honors College
Florida Atlantic University
5353 Parkside Drive
Jupiter, FL 33458
561-799-8654
 
From: Kevin Wilt <wiltk@fau.edu>

Date: Wednesday, November 30, 2022 at 11:44 AM

To: Miguel Vazquez <mvazquez@fau.edu>

Cc: Michael Horswell <HORSWELL@fau.edu>

Subject: Re: MUL 2010 (Honors version)
 
My apologies Miguel. The Music Department does indeed not have any objections to the Honors College teaching
MUL 2010 going forward.
 
Regards,


Kevin Wilt, DMA

Chair, Department of Music


Composer-in-Residence


Associate Professor

email: wiltk@fau.edu

phone: +1.561.297.3821

office: Arts and Humanities 119C


Florida Atlantic University

777 Glades Road

Boca Raton, Florida, 33431

www.kevinwilt.com


 
 
 
From: Miguel Vazquez <mvazquez@fau.edu>

Date: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 at 5:08 PM

To: Kevin Wilt <wiltk@fau.edu>

Cc: Julie Earles <jearles@fau.edu>, Nicholas Baima <nbaima@fau.edu>, Rachel Corr <rcorr@fau.edu>,
Juan Antonio Pena <jpena6@fau.edu>

Subject: MUL 2010 (Honors version)
 
Dear Kevin,
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https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.google.com%2Fmaps%2Fsearch%2FGlades%2BRoad%2B%250D%250A%2BBoca%2BRaton%2C%2BFlorida%2C%2B33431%3Fentry%3Dgmail%26source%3Dg&data=05%7C01%7Crcorr%40fau.edu%7Ce8d21ffad5b24b080d9508dad2f271fb%7C63c3c9c1e824413fb4352f0cabb2828f%7C0%7C0%7C638054235970612481%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=dQ9w4ydwOeVbEtxj7JUwhJyG6YqLyZryGHeqpjSzGvg%3D&reserved=0
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First of all I want to thank you for recommending Dr. Peña to us to teach Appreciation of Music. He has done a great
job, and he is well liked by the students. In that context, we would like to continue offering MUL 2010 once a year at
the Honors College. According to Maria Jennings in the Office of the Registrar, since the Honors College does not
“own” MUL 2010, we have to “borrow” it from you in order to offer it here on a regular basis. To this end I have been
working with Dr. Peña to develop an honors version of MUL 2010, with its corresponding paperwork (syllabus and
new course proposal attached). Part of the process is for you to look at it, and send us an e-mail stating whether you
have any objections to us teaching it at the HC. The Honors Council requires us to include a “Note on Honors
Distinction” explaining why this is an honors version, which you can see on the first page of the syllabus.
 
I am copying to this e-mail Dr. Baima and Dr. Corr (cochairs of our Curriculum Committee), Dr. Earles (Associate
Dean), and Dr. Peña, who has been working with me on this.
 
Looking forward to hearing from you, and Happy Thanksgiving.
 
M
 
-- 
Miguel Ángel Vázquez
Associate Professor of Spanish Language and Literature
Chair of Humanities and Social Sciences
Harriet L. Wilkes Honors College
Florida Atlantic University
5353 Parkside Drive
Jupiter, FL 33458
561-799-8654


